
The Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing at the Lincoln Town Hall,                       
100 Old River Road, Lincoln, RI, 02865, on June 27, 2018, at 7:00 pm on the Preliminary 
Plan for a Major Land Development project known as 613 Albion Commons, by applicant 
Link Commercial Properties, LLC, located at 613 George Washington Highway, Lincoln, RI - 
AP 28 Lot 57.

Plans are available for review in the Engineering office at Town Hall 8:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m., Monday 
through Friday.  All interested parties are invited to attend said meeting and be heard.  Those individuals re-
questing interpreter services must call the Town Clerk’s office, 333-1100, 72 hours in advance of said meeting.

Kenneth Bostic, Chairman, Lincoln Planning Board
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